
OAKDENE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Ashton Avenue, Rainhill, Merseyside. L35 0QQ 

 

Headteacher Mrs. H Lee B.Ed (Hons) 

 

 

14th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have been alerted to a case of threadworm within School.  In any 

organisation with a lot of children present there are outbreaks of this 

type every now and then.  Although this parasite can be contagious, with 

the correct cleaning procedures, there is little likelihood of this 

transferring to other children in school. 

 

We will be talking to the children about the importance of washing hands 

and general hygiene and we hope that this will be continued at home.  All 

our toilets are cleaned regularly and our cleaning procedures will be 

increased for the present time.  Please see the information on the 

reverse of this sheet about what to look for and how to treat 

threadworms. 

 

If you have any concerns about your child’s health please contact our 

School Nurse on 01744 624925. 

 

I am sorry to have to inform you of this, but I am sure you will agree that 

it is better to know about these incidences in case your child shows any 

symptoms.   

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

H Lee 

Headteacher 

 

PTO 



 
 


